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BFA Alum (2017) Konnor Wilson (holding Gretchen Legler’s new book
Woodsqueer) at the Northeast Independent Booksellers Association meeting in
Portland, ME, on April 7. She went from UMF to get an MFA in writing for the
screen and stage at Northwestern University in Chicago, and now works for Print
Bookstore in Portland. The other folks in the pictures are Print owner Emily Ruso
(second from right), and bookstore staff Stephanie and Rachael. Konner.
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Farmington native, Close went to Farmington schools, attended Mt. Blue High School,
and then on to college elsewhere in Maine. However, neither that nor a second college
in Colorado met her needs and she returned to Farmington.“After a couple of attempts
at college, I just wasn’t sure about the best path for myself going forward, but I
followed the lure of Farmington’s Creative Writing program and applied and was
accepted into the program, and I am so glad I did,” said Close. For Close, writing
provides a way to process and cope with life’s experiences. She enrolled in Farmington’s
Creative Writing program in the fall of 2017 and was awarded the Alice James
Director’s Chair Fellowship in the fall of 2018. She took some time off from her studies
when her grandfather died in 2019, but her focus has always been to understand her
journey of self-discovery and tell the stories that would resonate with an adult
audience. “Carrie is a gifted student who excelled in our writing workshop classes
where students see themselves as writers and take their writing seriously,” said Jeff
Thomson, UMF professor of creative writing. “She is a fearless writer of amazing
honesty. She captures intimate moments that are fraught with consequence and
nuance and pushes them beyond the bounds of the personal into the cultural and
poetic.” “Many of the poems and short stories in my book came out of writing
workshops I took while at UMF,” said Close. “My professors have all been incredible
and provided me with the tools and guidance to become a published author. I have
grown so much as a writer.” After graduating, Close plans on applying to MFA programs
in creative writing and finishing her novel.

Her book, “What Have I Done?”, is a collection of poems and short stories published
by Unsolicited Press. The launch will take place on Thursday, April 7, at 7 p.m., in the
Emery Community Arts Center Flex Space. The event is free and open to the public
and will feature a reading by Close and will be followed by a signing by the author. A




